25 November 2002

Constant Nieuwenhuys
Kromme Waal 18

1011 BS Amsterdam
The Netherlands

Dear Constant

I hope you are well (I saw some very nice paintings at Nico
Delaive'’s stand at Art Cologne). Since we last met I have
become a contributing editor to the Tate Gallery’s new
magazine (I enclose a copy). Tate magazine would very much
like to include an interview with you during the course of
next year and I am writing to enquire as to whether you are
willing to do this. If this is agreeable to you then
perhaps we could arrange to meet sometime in January. I
will contact you by telephone next week to find out.

Best wishes

Mark Rappolt
t. +44 (0)20 7887 4020
f. +44 (0)20 7414 0783
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